STAR SYSTEM PRODUCTIONS LLC

13168 Thumbprint Court
Colorado Springs, CO 80921

February 26, 2020

From: Star System Productions LLC

Subject: Letter of Support for Dr. Theodore Anderson

To: Whom It May Concern

1.

I fully support Dr. Ted Anderson’s work in the science and technology of plasma physics and
the direct application of his vast experience and expertise to the development of directed energy
weapons (DEW). I am convinced that Dr. Anderson’s pursuit of this crucial area will reap
great rewards in warfighting capabilities for our military Services. My view of Dr. Anderson’s
contributions are based on my background of multiple assignments during my military active
duty where I worked many programs involving DEW technology.

Dr. Anderson’s work focuses on his rare ability to push the state-of-the-art in the research and
application of plasma physics. He is the recognized authority in this field, having authored
documents that are the references used throughout the government and commercial
communities to advance a broad range of research, development, and acquisition programs.

Application of plasma physics science to DEW technology requirements promises remarkable
advances in combat capabilities that are essential to our national defense. Dr. Anderson is the
right person at this critical point in time to make these capabilities a reality.

Sincerely,

G. D. Blackmore, Colonel, USAF (Ret)
President



